
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: September 20, 2013    
 
To:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
From: Sheila A. Alles 
   
Subject: School/District Accountability Scorecards 

 
The Michigan Department of Education recently released the results of their new 
Accountability Scorecards for public schools and districts.  I would like an opportunity to 
provide the Board of Education with an overview of this new scorecard and share 
district and school results with them.  Please consider adding this agenda item to the 
Instruction portion of the September 26, Board of Education Meeting.   
 
Thank you for consideration of this request. 
 
 
 


